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24 October 2016

Ms Jill Hewitt

Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth)

ASX Compliance Pty Limited

Level 40 Central Park, 152-158 St Georges Terrace

Perth WA 6000 tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au

Dear Ms Hewitt

REQUEST FOR SUSPENSION

Tiger Resources Limited (“the Company”) refers to the voluntary suspension of its securities further

to the request dated 19 October 2016.

The Company is still in the process of finalising its announcement in relation to the ILS pond leak and

its impacts and now anticipates being in a position to make an announcement before commencement

of trading on Tuesday, 25 October 2016.

The Company is not aware of any reason why its securities should not remain in voluntary suspension.

Yours sincerely

Susmit Shah

Company Secretary


